From: Steve Buswell [mailto:]

Sent: 12 April 2011 20:40

To: Development Plans

Subject: LDF Helsington Laithes/Lumley Road?
Importance: High

| beg you please to reconsider the development plans for the field between Helsington Laithes &
Lumley Road.

Not only will this ruin the attractive approach into town...'Gateway to the Lakes' for locals and
visitors alike, it will have a great impact on those of us who live right next door, both visually and
audibly if it is to be considered for commercial use.

Not to mention the financial implications with regard to the value of our properties.

Another concern is the safety aspect with the increase in traffic flow.

| strongly oppose this allocation & hope you will reconsider very carefully.

Steve Buswell



